14 August 2024
Turku

Navy Command Finland

TO: See distribution

INVITATION LETTER FOR SHALLOW WATERS NAVIGATION COURSE 2024 FINLAND

| am very pleased to inform you of upcoming Shallow Waters Navigation Course, which
will be held in Finland from the 7th to 25th October 2024 at the Finnish Naval
Academy. The aim of the course is to provide training in independent navigation in
archipelago and shallow waters environment.

Invitation and info letter are attached. We are highly looking forward for your
participation to the course.

Sincerely,

Jukka ANTEROINEN
Commodore

Chief of Staff
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